Talysarn & Nantlle Partnership Meeting 01.06.2009

Llys Llywelyn Nantlle at 7pm.

Present: Cadeirydd Ian Hughes, Margaret Shakespeare, Gwynne Williams, John Fearon, Sue Jones, Nora Jones, Ifan Llewelyn Jones, O P Huws, Elisabeth Woodford, Richard Grover, Frances Williams, Glenys Williams, Wena Roberts, Ann Llwyd (Interpreter).  

Richard Grover apologised for having to leave the meeting early.  

1. Apologies: Anne Roberts, Glyn Thomas, Mareth Williams.
2. Notice of Any Other Matter:  
Crime & Community Safety Sub-Group






Co-ordinator etc.







Financial Report  
 


Ian reported that Dafydd Williams was no longer working as the Talysarn & Nantlle Partnership Communities First Co-ordinator. 

Ifan asked for a meeting following this meeting without the employed staff present.  Everyone agreed with this. 

Sue Jones stated that she would prefer to work on the Community Safety heading rather than Health & Safety in preparation of the Working For Real Day.  Everyone agreed with this.  Will need to have someone to lead on the Health & Safety heading.

3. Declaration of Interest:  None



4. Minutes of Last Meeting: Gwynne Williams proposed that the minutes are correct and Sue Jones seconded. 

Matters Arising:  
 

Dorothea Footpath:  O P Huws reported on the path’s development.  There are legal implications with regards to this path due to the fact that the solicitors working on this matter are also Glyn Small’s solicitors.  

Housing for Local People: Ian Hughes stated that he was personally disappointed with the questionnaires for local housing.  O P Huws suggested that Ian contact Dafydd Watts of the CLT to voice his concerns.  
5. Training: A meeting with Russell Todd of the WCVA, to discuss training, has been arranged for Wednesday 17th June at the Ganolfan at 2pm.  
6. First Aid Course: Members of the Work Schedule Group a bit anxious with regards to the cost of the course - £25 a head.  Richard proposed that newly established groups can get funding but other groups that are used to paying should pay for the course.  
A letter to be sent out to the groups asking if any members have done the First Aid Course.  If they haven’t then say that the course is £25 and that there will be a limited bursary from the Partnership if there is any interest.  Everyone happy with this.  
7. Planning For Real: It was decided to call the day ‘Working For Real’. 

The headings Health & Well Being and Active Community to be joined.  
A meeting for those who will be leading on this has been arranged for Thursday 11th June at 7pm at Llys Llywelyn.  
8. Any Other Matter:
Sue Jones stated that she has been chosen to be the Chairperson of the Crime & Community Safety Sub-Group. 

Sue proposed that a letter should be sent to those that do not attend Partnership meetings notifying them that they are no longer members of the Partnership.  Everyone agreed with this.  

Bank mandate – need to take Dafydd Williams’ name off the mandate and replace it with Glenys’s name.  Sue proposed and Ifan Llewelyn seconded.  Everyone agreed.  Glenys to look into this.  

Date and Venue of next Meeting: 6th July Y Ganolfan Talysarn.    

Minutes 01.06.09


